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ADMINISTRATION CENTRE UPDATE
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The renovations and extensions to our Administration building are off to a good start during
the school holidays.

The main section of the building has been completely stripped out and ready for the installation of
new windows and doors by the end of this month. The focus at present is the northern wing’s
office extension and the rear outdoor area with disabled ramps and retaining walls. All going well,
we can expect to see the roof trusses go up towards the end of November.

A special thank you to VDK Furniture and Ryan’s Property Services for constructing the temporary
Admin in E Block, using the old front reception joinery and to our Grounds/ Maintenance staff who
assisted with the move next door.

Just a reminder that the administration team has temporarily relocated to E Block. Please visit our
website for an updated College map. 

Mr Warren Murray
College Manager
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